
Public Notice of Receipt of PPEA Proposal
In response to the Request for Proposals dated June 30, 2022, Mecklenburg County Public Schools (“MCPS”) has received Conceptual Phase proposals for design and construction of additions and renovations to Clarksville Elementary School and intends to consider the proposals under the Public-Private Education Facilities and Infrastructure Act of 2002, Virginia Code §56-575.1 through §56-575.17 (“PPEA”).  A copy of the proposals shall be available upon request, subject to the provisions of the Virginia Freedom of Information Act (FOIA), Code of Virginia Code, and the adopted PPEA policy of MCPS.  Copies are available for review at https://mcpsweb.org/?page_id=169274.
